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HB 2548 is not a good bill for farmers.  Oregon already regulates farmers in many 

ways such as OHSA and high minimum wages plus forcing overtime on the workers . 

Farmers are very intelligent and want to give their employees the best. But over-

regulating us is not the answer.  Oregon is forcing many good farmers out of 

business.  Free enterprise has always worked.  We do not need boards dictating to 

us what is best.  We already will be facing opposition with the new tariffs that will be 

in place. Oregon has passed many regulations in the past five years that are 

unnecessary and make farming difficult.  Please do not support HB 2548, it is not a 

good bill. 


